
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Please pray for the following people for healing & strength: 
Georgette Silva - Bill Grant - Katrina Orr   

 Gilbert Schaubroeck  
Susie Zanette  

Parish Office: 
250-398-6806 

Office Closed - Monday 

May 23 – Victoria Day 

Parish Bulletin 

May 22, 2022 

6th Sunday of Easter 
 

Current Mass Schedule: 

Monday – Tuesday 8AM 

Wednesday 8:00AM & 6:30PM 

(Adoration Wednesday 5:30-6:30PM) 

Thursday 8AM 

Friday  8:00AM & 6:30PM 

Saturday  8:00AM 

Weekend Masses: 

Saturday  5:00PM 

Sunday 9:30AM & 7:00PM 

All Bulletins and Notices will be posted on the following: 

www.sacredheartwl.ca and  https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartwl/. 
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Confirmation is scheduled for: 
June 5, at the 9:30AM Mass – Bishop Joseph will officiate 

The Knights of Columbus will host  
a Pancake Breakfast after this Mass 

-please come and say hello to Bishop Joseph and the Confirmands 

Pope Francis to Visit Canada in July 2022 - A Visit of Healing, Hope & Reconciliation 
 

Pope Francis will make a pastoral visit to Canada from July 24 to 29, 2022. The Pope’s visit will 

provide an opportunity for him to listen and dialogue with Indigenous Peoples, to express his 
heartfelt closeness and to address the impact of residential schools in Canada. The papal visit will 

also provide an opportunity for the shepherd of the world’s 1.2 billion Catholics to connect with 
the Catholic community in Canada.  
 

Given the vast landscape of our country, the limited time period for the visit and considering the 
health of the 85 year-old Pontiff, the Vatican has announced that Pope Francis will adopt three 
communities as a base for his Canadian visit: Edmonton, Quebec City, and Iqaluit. The locations 

will limit travel for the Holy Father while still allowing an opportunity for both intimate and public 
encounters, drawing on participation from all regions of the country.  
 

Specific programming and events will be confirmed approximately six weeks prior to the Holy 
Father’s arrival. Visit www.papalvisit.ca or www.visitepapaple.ca for more information and to stay 

updated on the latest developments. Please continue to pray for the health of Pope Francis and 
for all those engaged in the ongoing healing and reconciliation journey.  

 

The Choice For Life Society will hold its next meeting on Wednesday, May 25th in 

the Church basement at 7:00 p.m.  We will be planning for our annual general 

meeting in June.  We welcome new members anytime.  Please join us. 

We thank Father Dale 
Normandeau, for 
coming to say Masses 
for us this Saturday 
night at 5PM and 
Sunday 9:30AM while 
Father Paul is away. 
(Father Paul will be 
back for the Sunday 
7PM Mass). 

http://www.sacredheartwl.ca/
https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartwl/
http://www.papalvisit.ca/
http://www.visitepapaple.ca/

